- Public Service Company “7 Colorado
|

16805 Road 19 1/2, Platteville, Colorado 80651-9298

September 16, 1982
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1

P-82399

Mr. George Kuzmycz

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue

Bethesda, Maryland 20034

Dear Mr. Kuzmycz:

As discussed by telephone between yourself and Chuck Fuller of our
staff, we request deferring submittal of a finalized Technical
Specification concerning the proposed undervoltage relaying
modifications until those modifications are undertaken. Phase 1 of
the modifications are scheduled to be completed during the third
refueling shutdown, currently slated to begin in October, 1983. By
deferring sumbittal, we can more accurately insure the Technical
Specification proposal reflects as installed conditions.

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Chuck Fuller
at (303) 785-2224.

Very truly yours,

”

(e ’“‘7
Don Warembourg

Manager, Nuclear Production
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